
 

 

January 2022 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 
The January meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 
order on Saturday, January 22, 2022 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook 
Baptist Church at 6:14:41 PM by President Mary Lampert. The crickets refused to make a 
sound. Maybe they were too cold. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Dues were due. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Sam had a letter from Space Cowboy Books. Jim agreed to take it. 
 

CON BUSINESS 
 
Sam reported that DeepSouthCon 60 had signed Artist Guest Sam Kennedy. 
 
Sam updated the DSC 60 website. He added a PayPal link allowing people to buy 
memberships. He added a hotel page, which was still glitchy, but it had a number 
allowing guests to call the hotel. 
 
Sam bought a Huntsville city business license. Would he need a state license? The office 
told him no, but he should come back and pay the license after the event.  [ Actually, the 
state license has to be purchased as soon as possible on or after October 1st. – Sam] 
 
Sam renewed the NASFA PO Box. 
 
Judy told the club that Con Suite Goddess Regina was looking for volunteers. Do we 
need a similar name for Mike C.’s job title providing barbecue? 
 
The hotel room rate is $159 plus $12 parking per night, but you can come and go without 
paying extra. 
 
Do we need a LibertyCon room party? Sam will provide a budget. 
 
Sam moved to adjourn at 6:24:22 PM. 
 
Note that everyone at the January NASFA meeting had paid their club dues by the end of 
the meeting. 
 
For the January program, Judy played two videos about science fiction. The After the 
Meeting Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting. 


